From: Ministers Office < Minister-Transport@corr.cloud.gov.ie>

Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 10:46 AM **To:** Brenda Kelly <Brenda.Kelly@kilkennycoco.ie>

Subject: Ref: TTAS-MO-04428-2023

Our Ref: TTAS-MO-04428-2023

Dear Ms. Kelly,

On behalf of the Minister for Transport, Eamon Ryan, T.D., I wish to thank you for your email regarding Upgrading of Road to National. A further reply will issue to you as soon as possible.

With best wishes,

Amanda Corley

Private Secretary to Minister Ryan

The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details available on www.lobbying.ie)

An Roinn Iompair

Department of Transport Lána Liosain, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 TR60 Leeson Lane, Dublin, D02 TR60

 $\frac{\text{https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=1342\&r=show\&u=www.gov.ie\%2Ftransport\&t=046fe5c87c753d4d6e52e2ca3}{167dc85a1d85e28}$